
Don Heckman, PA Chapter NWTF Executive Officer Report – July, 31, 2010
Report of committee interactions, activities, action items, ideas, and completed items      

June 7 – forwarded Wild Turkey Management questions and answers to the Board

Forwarded turkey hunting license legislative wording Draft information and opportunity to the  
Board along with PANWTF Position Statement on Turkey Hunting License Value and Benefits

Forwarded PR/Advertising/Communications Committee Draft description and functions to the  
Board, with possible committee or board prioritizing of selected functions

Forwarded PANWTF News Release schedule I drafted 8 years ago for Committees and  
Committee Chairman requesting PANWTF news release material be provided to PR Bob Kasun  

June 8 – forwarded several Marcellous Shell emails and presentations for additional information. 
Updated Legislative Bill listing and added the do support and abstain for appropriate bills

June 9 – created draft of Denny Fredericks PANWTF Support Letter for NWTF Board Member  
seat for Bob Eriksen and Dale Butler review; completed changes made by Bob Eriksen 

June 10 – attended PGC Executive Staff/PANWTF meeting in Harrisburg for Wild Turkey  
Management review, exchange of information, and new ideas presented.  Meeting minutes will be  
distributed by Mary Jo Casalena   

June 18 – sent Board several email communications on legislative bills this week on PANWTF  
Legislative Committee list and additional information on Marcellous Shale

June 21 – replied to Board on Commissioner’s Delaney’s letter to the PANWTF position  
statement on 2010 fall turkey hunting seasons; replied to President Butler with my opinions  

June 22 – requested Carl Roe for opportunity to set-up meeting with PANWTF and PGC  
Commissioner’s; confirmed with President Butler Denny Fredericks support letter and resume  
sent to NWTF 

June 28 – attended PGC Commissioner June meeting

July 9 – meeting with Carl Roe to review new wild turkey management regulations and possible  
Commissioner meeting in October

July 14 – provided PR Bob Kasun some quotes for HHSF $5M mark

July 16 – attended PFSC Southern Division meeting, talked about new fall turkey hunting season  
changes, handed out our Summer Issue Turkey Talk

July 21 – reviewed PANWTF HHSF $5M achievement and membership recruitment news release  

July 26 – sent PA Chapter Board WTM Position Statement to the Committee looking for updates  
or additions.  Would like to review and update this position statement at July 31 Board meeting

July 27 – latest update from Carl Roe is PGC BOC meeting with PANWTF will be Sunday,  
October 3rd at 5 pm, Carl will let me know to finalize meeting by August 20.  BOC meeting is in  
Wilkes-Barre       

Checked PGC web site a dozen times and NWTF reference site link still has not been updated

Completed updates to Legislative Committee Report 


